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Dear Sir/Madam
Please do not allow this development to happen. Please please don't add any more traffic to
an already overstreched motorway network and traffic on A5 and A449 pollution and noise
in surrounding Staffordshire villages. Also deny the right to change Must to Should
develop a Srrategic Rail Freight Interchange in the proposal submitted.

Many thanks for your help,
Sandra Mason .
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